From: (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

Sent: 27 July 2022 21:26

To:

Cc:; MES Daniel (CAB-TIMMERMANS)Subject:RE: Invitation to Mr Timmermans to participate in 'Getting Zero-Emission

Trucks on the Road' debate, 22 November, Brussels

Dear

I take the liberty to reply in the absence of Daniel.

Regarding the participation of EVP in 'Getting Zero-Emission Trucks on the Road' debate, 22 November 2022, in Brussels – it is Strasbourg Tuesday and Mr Timmermans' institutional obligations will take him (and Daniel) there for the plenary of the European Parliament, thus unfortunately, not in a position to give a positive reply.

On the meeting request for Daniel for late August/September, we will come back to you upon Daniel's return to the office after 15 August.

Best regards,

Cabinet of Executive Vice-President Frans Timmermans



European Commission

BERL B-1049 Brussels/Belgium

+32

@ec.europa.eu

From: @acea.auto>
Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2022 12:34 PM

To: MES Daniel (CAB-TIMMERMANS) < Daniel.MES@ec.europa.eu>

Cc: CAB-TIMMERMANS) < @ec.europa.eu>; (CAB-TIMMERMANS) < @ec.europa.eu>;

@acea.auto>; @acea.auto>

Subject: FW: Invitation to Mr Timmermans to participate in 'Getting Zero-Emission Trucks on the Road' debate, 22 November, Brussels

Dear Daniel

I hope this email finds you well. I am contacting you for two reasons, hoping you are not yet on holiday. Should you already be on holiday, or my colleague in cc of this email will follow-up towards the end of August. First of all, I would like to enquire if Vice-President Timmermans and yourself have received our request below and whether you already have an indication as to the availability of M. Timmermans to participate in our 22 November debate 'Getting Zero-Emission Trucks on the Road'. Secondly, I would like to know if you would be available for a meeting with us () towards the end of August/ beginning of September to discuss the upcoming review of CO2 standards for heavyduty vehicles. This meeting would be an opportunity to present our views on the upcoming legislative proposal (reflected in our recently released position paper) and also to explore possibilities of a meeting at CEO level with Vice-President Timmermans. I look forward to hearing from you of these two points and remain at your disposal for any further question. In the meantime, I wish you a very pleasant summer break. Kind regards, Dacea.auto European Automobile Manufacturers' Association

From: @acea.auto>

Sent: 20 July 2022 08:54

www.acea.auto

To: Frans TIMMERMANS <frans-timmermans-contact@ec.europa.eu>

Cc: Daniel MES < daniel.mes@ec.europa.eu >; @ec.europa.eu;

@acea.auto>; @acea.auto>

Subject: Invitation to Mr Timmermans to participate in 'Getting Zero-Emission Trucks on the

Road' debate. 22 November. Brussels

Dear Sir/Madam,
Please find attached an invitation Volvo Group and ACEA's Commercial Vehicle Fresident Timmermans to join him in a live TV-style debate, entitled 'Getting Zero-Emission Trucks on the Road', taking place in Brussels on 22 November.
Thank you very much in advance for your kind consideration of this invitation.
Best regards,
#32 acea.auto
European Automobile Manufacturers' Association
www.acea.auto